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April 16, 2021 

 

Dear Swiftwater Intermediate School Parents, Guardians and Staff,      

                                      

Swiftwater Intermediate School will be closed to all staff and community members on Saturday and 

Sunday, April 17 -18, 2021 for a deep cleaning and disinfecting of all areas of the school.  This closure is 

in alignment with current Pennsylvania Department of Health recommendation for schools having 4 to 6 

positive COVID cases.  

 

 

Thank you,  

 

Dr. Kathleen Smith 

 

 


